
Town of 

New Marlborough Board of Assessors 

March 13, 2019 
 

 

Members present: Marsha A. Pshenishny, Chairman, Wendy Miller and Freddy Friedman  

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:05am. 

 

The following items were reviewed, approved and signed: 

 

A. Motor Vehicle Abatements / and respective Applications: 

 

1. Two Applications - Abatement 2017 3/6/2019 - 3/7/2019 $280.00  

2. Three Applications – Abatement 2018 3/6/2019 - 3/7/2019 $131.88 

3. Eleven Applications – Abatement 2019 3/6/2019 – 3/7/2019 $1404.35 

4. One Application Voided – 2019 3/6/2019 – 3/7/2019 $330.00 

 

 

In other business Marsha said she is completing the recording of 2018 deeds and building 

permits.  Freddy will be picking up any current deeds in the next two weeks for 2019.  

 

The board further discussed researching if the technology is available so that the building 

inspector’s permit program (Permit I) has the capability to feed permits directly to the 

parcels effected in the Assessor’s program.  If so, further investigation related to cost for 

implementation.  Marsha will be asking Paul Kapinos, as well as, our IT person. 

 

Real Property Abatement applications have been sent to Paul S. Kapinos and Associates, 

Inc. for review and recommendation. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 9:00am. There being no 

further business to discuss the meeting adjourned 9:50am.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Wendy W. Miller 
 

Wendy W. Miller, Secretary 

 


